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It’s that time of year again – or as the title of Reuben’s school play – ‘Yee Hah Its Christmas!’  We are so looking forward to watching both Rebecca and Reuben taking part in their school performances later this week.  Like many of you, we are in the midst of the busy run up to Christmas with productions, services and parties.  As it is also the end of the Bangladeshi school year, there are the end of year prize-giving celebrations at the schools where Sarah is involved.  We trust that in the midst of all the ‘events’ we all have time to enjoy and celebrate the true event -  “Emmanuel”.
We wish you all a very happy and meaningful Christmas and peaceful New Year! 
	PRAY

· Please pray for complete healing for our friend and colleague, Tinku, who had an accident getting off a bus in mid November. He dislocated his shoulder and badly hurt his face which required surgery on his jaw.

· The dates for the spoken English course have again been postponed.  Please pray that dates will be finalised and the course will go ahead, and allow for deepening relationships and understanding of God’s Word. 

· It is now 2 years since we were home.  Please pray as we plan our ‘UK Service’ for next spring and our future plans. 

· The next couple of months are very busy for CBSDP with many visitors.  Please pray that these will be encouraging and helpful to both the visitors and staff.

· We had a lovely visit recently to Rehana  (who works in our home), and her extended family’s home. Please pray for her and her friend who are planning a Christmas programme for their group of believers, very much a minority in the situation they live in.

· We will have a short break with friends after Christmas.  Pray for safe travels and a relaxing time.
PRAISE

· We are so grateful for many people, like Rehana, who help us both at home and at work.  

· It is almost winter!  The weather is lovely and warm and much less exhausting.   

· In November it was Eid –a joy to be reminded that Christ was our sacrifice once and for all.  
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